

Iver Village Junior School

Headteacher: Miss J. Digweed Deputy Head: Mr P. Clifford

High Street, Iver, Bucks, SL0 9QA Telephone: 01753 653059 Twitter: @ivjs_bucks

Email: office@ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

25th February 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Year 5 Swimming Lessons

I am pleased to tell you that your child will be participating in swimming lessons next term. Swimming lessons are held at the Chalfont Leisure Centre on Fridays and transport is provided to and from the pool. Swimming will start on Friday 15th April 2016.

Your child will need to bring a swimming costume and a towel to school each Friday. Boys must wear swimming trunks (not shorts) and girls must wear a one piece costume. All pupils must <u>always</u> wear a swim hat. If you wish for your child to wear swimming goggles, we <u>must</u> have written permission for this and they will not be able to wear them for diving. Parents should be aware that the pool authorities forbid the wearing of earrings.

If your child has a verruca, they will still be expected to attend swimming but they must wear a verruca sock.

Our swimming programme is designed to fulfil the requirements of the National Curriculum and is carefully structured to ensure that children are confident and safe in and around the water.

Please return the slip below giving permission for your child to attend the swimming lessons. Yours sincerely

Miss C Rogers	
Year 5 Swimming Lessons	
I give permission for my child to participate in swimming lessons at Chalfon	
I give/ do not give permission for my child to	wear goggles.
Signed(Parent/Guardian)	Date

